
YET ANOTHER WARNING
FROM MICHIGAN: FBI
BUSTED PLOT TO
KIDNAP “THAT WOMAN”
Timing of the seditious terror plot against
Michigan’s Gov. Whitmer and events which may
have inspired this idiocy don’t seem to
correlate well. This wasn’t about emergency
orders related to COVID-19.

185,963
The White House can put all the spin on their
“Zapuder tape” they want. It won’t change the
fact they have chosen to kill hundreds of
thousands of Americans.

FRANKS A LOT
The warrant issue, whether FISC or Title III,
was always about far more than Carter Page. And
it bleeds into state courts as well when, as in
a recent case NY turns Roviaro and Franks on
their heads.

GOP SENATE WALKED
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OUT OF DC FOR A
REASON: VOTER
FORECLOSURE, 2020
EDITION [UPDATE-1]
The media needs to stop bothsides journalism and
get the GOP on the record: why has the GOP not
already funded financial aid and stimulus along
with a moratorium extension on evictions? Is the
GOP going foreclose on voters to save Trump’s
ass this November?

CECI N’EST PAS LA
VIOLENCE: THE
TREACHERY OF CHAD
WOLF
Wolf has been pushing this graffiti is violence
argument for days now. You’d think someone with
a bachelor’s degree in history would have
learned that graffiti is historically anything
but violence.

THREE THINGS:
NUMBERS, HEARINGS
AND RACIST CODE
There’s always more than three things to address
but here’s three we should look at more closely
— Yesterday’s COVID-19 oversight hearing, the
data debacle in Tulsa, and racist facial
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recognition.

THE WHY OF “DEFUND
THE POLICE” [UPDATE]
There are ample reasons why policing as we know
it in this country needs to be deconstructed and
replaced — in shorthand, defund the police. This
is a dedicated post and thread.

THREE THINGS: A FOR
“ANTIFA”, B FOR
BRUTALITY, C FOR
COMMIT (MURDER)
Law enforcement in this country is screwed up.
It doesn’t help matters that many Americans have
been conditioned to see a vaporware bugbear as a
threat and not the police who fail to protect
and serve the public.

LONG OVERDUE
POLICIES THAT LOOK
OBVIOUS IN THE AGE OF
PANDEMIC
With the crisis of COVID, policies that long
made sense but were considered too radical have
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become necessary.

THREE THINGS:
ERASING, ERASED,
ERASURE
At least 75% of Americans are being erased if
they haven’t been already by the remaining
uppermost deciles. You, too, are probably erased
by the plutarchy.
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